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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

 

13th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

House Day - Friday 23rd May 

 

Following the fantastic success of our first two House Day’s, we are excited to announce that our 

final House Day will take place next Friday 23rd May.  

 

On this special day, we encourage all students to come to school wearing their house colours and 

take part in a range of exciting competitions and activities to earn points for their house.  Events 

running throughout the day include: 

 

• 5000m Challenge – Starting Monday 19th we are encouraging all students to take part in a 

5000m challenge.  Students can walk, jog or run 1000m per day (5 laps of the running track) 

between 8am and 8.30am every day.  All students that complete this challenge will win 50 

House Points for their House and be placed in a raffle for a £10 amazon voucher.  

 

• Volleyball Tournament – We are hosting a year 7&8 and Year 9&10 4-a-side volleyball 

tournament during lunchtime.   Students need to organise a team of 4 students within their 

house and submit their entry by Wednesday 21st May.  All entries will be placed in a tournament 

running on the school field on Friday 23rd May.  

Please note: All competitions and activities will take place outside of lesson time, so students are 

expected to bring all the necessary equipment for their learning. If students do not have clothing in 

their house colours, they may choose to:  

 

• Decorate a plain white t-shirt,  

• Wear coloured accessories or their House Badge 

• Attend in their school uniform.  

 

House Badges are available to purchase now for just £1 via Parentmail.  All badges purchased will be 

distributed to students once purchased.  

 

We look forward to another fantastic day of school spirit, competition, and fun!  

 

Best regards,  
 

Miss. K. Downing 
 

Miss. K. Downing  
Assistant Headteacher  
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